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   MINUTES  

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

 

 

 

 

ROLL CALL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES  

 

 

Public Works/City Administrator 

January 17, 2019 

 

 
All rose and recited the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

A meeting of the Public Works Committee of the City of Woodson Terrace was 

held on Thursday, January 17,2019 at City Hall, 4323 Woodson Road. 

Alderman Zaiz presided and called the meeting to order at 6:45 P.M. 

 

Aldermen Present                                        Aldermen Absent  

             Donna Conlon          Caroline Martin 

             Nick Goodall                                           

Ronald Hogan  

Gregory Mills    

Robert Welby                                            

Joan Willey  

Maryanne Zaiz 

 

 

Alderman Zaiz asked for a motion to approve the minutes from December 20, 

2018. Alderman Hogan made that motion, seconded by Alderman Goodall.  

Conlon   Aye 

Goodall Aye 

Hogan    Aye     

Mills      Aye  

Welby    Aye       

Willey    Aye       

Zaiz       Aye         
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MAIN REPORT 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

City Administrator Doug Zaiz commended the Public Works crew on their 

work during the snow storm. They received several compliments from 

residents.  

 

Mr. Bhasin, City Clerk Ellie Crane and himself had an open town hall type 

event on the sidewalk project. They obtained several easements, and are waiting 

on just one.  

City Attorney Frank Vatterott asked about the vegetation lost with this project. 

Doug Zaiz said they would be replacing the trees with a tree with a more 

controlled root system.  

 

The pool will need some attention this summer. The slide water system, and 

overall plumbing needs to be updated. This will help with the water bill. 

 

Alderman Joan Willey asked about the walkway at Lilly Jean and Edmundson. 

Mr. Zaiz said the bids had expired and they would like to use concrete instead, 

as there is a newer type that is more flexible and is more affordable. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

______________________________________ 

City Clerk 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


